
Mrs. Rose Vartanian 
18 Abingdon Square 
New York, New York 10014 

Dear Mrs. Vartanian: 

March 24, 1976 

· We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of $3.00 
(three dollars) which you were kind enough to give to the Dio­
cese. 

Our receipt No.23559 is enclosed herewith. 

st 

Enclosure 

Sincerely yours , 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


